






   September 2022 Report 
   District 5 Report 
   William van Doorn 
 
   Fall is really here now. I just saw my first blue jay in months and the leaves are turning colors. I 
have no activities concerning our coop this month. 
 
   I will say that I have been reading many articles about power distribution and dependability. We 
all are aware of the critical situation Europe is in at this time. The concerning aspect is, we in 
America have many similarities to Europe’s shortage of energy. They have pushed green energy too 
fast and their energy bills are skyrocketing and dependability is questionable. 
 
   The concern is, we are in the process of making the same mistakes. Government agencies have 
just acquired authority to mandate which power sources are closed down and which other sources 
are expanded. This is the same route that Europe has taken in the past. Political pressure has to 
much influence in this industry and we coop members may end up paying a huge price. 
 
   You can be assured that the cooperative industry is fighting for us, but we must be aware of our 
political representatives’ stance on these issues and vote accordingly. This statement may be out of 
place, but I feel it is necessary at this time as we move forward. 
 
   Respectfully Submitted  
   District 5 Director  
   Bill van Doorn 
 



I attended the Regional Meetings  that were held in Minneapolis on September 22,2022.  All of the 
resolutions that were presented were voted on and passed.   
 
The venue was very well organized and was very well atteneded.  It was nice to see some familiar faces 
and also meeting new people and listening to their stories. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sandy Schara 
 




